
Week 30 Consett Academy

Last week, 48 students and 5 staff had the most amazing sports trip
to Salou, Spain. All of the students were a credit to themselves and
the Academy and thoroughly enjoyed their trip. They experienced a
range of sports, activities and sightseeing, as well as time around
the pool, rounders on the beach, football matches, training sessions,
a visit to Port Aventura, Go-Karting, a trip to Barcelona Zoo and the
Nou Camp. We were only slightly jealous of their tans on their
return to the UK after a week in the sun! 



Last Friday, some Year 8 students were involved in a workshop with
Durham Light Infantry. The session, 'Real Lives, Real Stories', helped
our students to investigate the lives of men; soldiers, who
contributed to the war effort in World War One. Students
researched their lives before, during and after the war using
primary source material. After investigating the lives of George
Thompson, George McKean, Martin James Seeber, James Birch,
and Septimus Aberdeen, they handled artefacts from the War and
were able to try on soldiers’ uniforms. Students commented that
they felt handling the materials helped them to gain a better
insight into what life was like for men during the War; they
thoroughly enjoyed the session. 



On Wednesday, our Year 7 students
welcomed the North-East Sikh
Education Service. Mr Jaswinder
Singh, spoke to the students about
Sikhi to develop their understanding
of religions and their place in our
society. The visit supports the
Philosophy and Religion curriculum
as the students start an in-depth
study of this worldview to support
their enquiry question of What is
belief?   

Next week, our A-Level and GCSE students will begin their final examinations.
This is an intense time for them, and we are supporting our students with
exam slams, revision sessions and opportunities to have guided revision and
exam practice in lessons.  Monday will mark the start of a month of regular
exams, and this timely advice may support your child at home. We wish all of
our exam students the very best of luck – we know that they will be fantastic!  








